
2018KEEPING TRURO SUSTAINABLE
PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE

WEDNESDAY
JUNE 27 | 6:30 PM

A PANEL DISCUSSION

Payomet Performing Arts Center

PANELISTS

Lauren Barker
Executive Director,
Cape Cod Young Professionals

Barry Bluestone
Stearns Trustee Professor of Political
Economy, Northeastern

Andrew Gottlieb
Executive Director,
Association to Preserve Cape Cod

Patricia Nadle
CEO, Outer Cape Health Services

Kristen Reed
Newly Elected Truro Select Person

Anita Walker
Executive Director,
Massachusetts Cultural Council

Paul Wisotzky
Truro Select Board former Chair

THANK YOU TO THE TRURO CONNECTIONS SPONSORING ORGANIZATIONS: 
FRIENDS OF THE TRURO MEETING HOUSE, HIGHLAND HOUSE MUSEUM, 
PAYOMET PERFORMING ARTS CENTER, TRURO HISTORICAL SOCIETY, 
AND, TRURO CENTER FOR THE ARTS AT CASTLE HILL.

SPONSORS


